
COAA FLIC – Future Leader of the Month Ana Villarreal 

 

In June 2020, The Young Pipeliners Association of Canada (YPAC) joined forces with Beaver 

Drilling and the University of Calgary to re-launch the Avatar Program, a program that has 

quickly grabbed headlines across industry and beyond. 

The program not only kept young professionals engaged through-out the summer, it built real 

world business cases for solutions to the key energy challenges of the future.   

Touching on critical topics such as Hydrogen, Digitization in Oil & Gas, Innovative Pipeline 

Construction, Carbon Capture and Utilization, and Energy Advocacy, it’s only fitting COAA’s 

Future Leader of the Month for September 2020 is Ana Villarreal of TC Energy.  Along with her 

co-chair of the Calgary YPAC chapter, Ana led the AVATAR initiative as the program architect. 

While leading this initiative, Ana worked as a Mechanical Engineer for Compressor Stations at TC 

Energy. Great job and congratulations Ana for being a role model for women in STEM, as well as 

advocating for the future of our energy industry! 

 


